
Dear Sirs
I would like to make my objections to the building of 299 New Homes on the current Sainsburys 
site in  Winchmore Hill  N21

With Capitol House being redeveloped, plus these new homes -  where on earth would local 
people do their Shopping. Many people – the elderly and school kids walk to Sainsburys at the 
moment .The only other option is a much smaller Sainsburys in Highlands Village or Morrisons. 
Or of course we could use our polluting cars to drive  even further  to go to Sainsburys on the 
A10.
There is no community Infrastructure planned to we will be stretching schools and doctors 
surgeries even further.

An increase on vehicles on the road from these residents will inevitably increase pollution and 
have an impact on  our community , environment and children.
Fords Road car park will be going soon , so where is everyone meant to park in order to visit the 
local shops in Winchmore Hill? At least we could park in Sainsburys and visit those shops, before 
returning to do the main shop in Sainsburys.

The development will lead to destruction of habitat and  woodland, and when Sainsburys was 
built in 1996 there was a clause stating that the woodland/ habitat  would be maintained for the 
community.  I also object to the removal any trees surrounding Sainsburys,  to make way for this 
development.

One assumes Enfield council will be better of financially by disregarding this clause by being open 
to offers from potential property developers!

This is an inappropriate site as it will lead to over development in this area.
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